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Help shapethe future of the HLF website

25/02/2013

The current HLF website was launched in 2009. We are in the early stages of planning a redevelopment of
the site and we want to ensure we are serving your needs, as well as keeping abreast of the ever-changing
digital landscape.

WEe' ve put together a short survey to help us understand what you think of our current website, why you use
it, and to give you the opportunity to put forward your thoughts on how we can make improvements.

The survey is now closed - thanks to everyone for the invaluabl e feedback.
Further infor mation

If you have any questions please contact us at webhelp@hlf.org.uk or call 020 7591 6043.



mailto:webhelp@hlf.org.uk

